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Questionnaire — for all residents of Luxulyan Parish 
 

BODWEN SOLAR PARK FUND – Background 
The owners of the Solar Farm at Bodwen were obliged as part of the planning consent to 
make a contribution to the local community through the Parish Council. This contribution was 
a one-off payment of £41,997.98. The Parish Council has so far called two Parish meetings 
in February and April to find out what the community wants the money spent on. Luxulyan 
Parish Council is now sending this form to all households in the parish. 
 
BY FILLING IN THIS FORM YOU AGREE THAT Luxulyan Parish Council will only use your 
replies to help it decide how best to use the Bodwen Solar Park Fund. THE COUNCIL WILL 
NOT use your personal data (name and address, etc.) in any public forum and may only 
identify respondents by area (e.g., ‘Bodiggo residents’). If you have a query regarding the 
use of your personal data, please refer to the council's Privacy Policy, which is found on its 
website, or the Clerk can post you a copy. Anonymous replies will not be processed. 
 

Name:    

Address:   

Signature:    

Number of adults 
in your household: 

 

Ages of children in 
your household: 

 

 
Please answer in the boxes. Add another sheet of paper if you need to. 

 

SECTION 1 
Should all the money be spent, or some retained for future unexpected expenditure, that is, 
for example, for further devolvement of services to the Parish Council? 

 
Should all the money be spent straight away, that is, in the next two years?    

Yes / No (delete one) 
 
 

 
Should some money be retained for as yet unidentified projects?  

Yes / No (delete one) 
 
 

 
Should the money be invested so the interest can be used for Parish funds?  

Yes / No (delete one) 
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SECTION 2 
Should the money be spent to benefit age groups or communities? 
 
Young people, under 18 

Yes / No (delete one) 
 
 
 
 

 
Older people over 65 

Yes / No (delete one) 
 
 
 
 

 
Communities by providing specific facilities they lack in outlying hamlets in the Parish, such 
as Bodwen or Lockengate 

Yes / No (delete one) 
 
 
 
 

 
Luxulyan village  

Yes / No (delete one) 
 
 
 
 

 

SECTION 3 
At the Parish Meetings held in February and April the following suggestions were made.  In 
the boxes provided below, please let the parish council know what you think. 
 

A. Renovations of recognised footpaths shown on Ordinance Survey maps. 

B. That more people are trained on the use of the defibrillators 

C. That floodlights be installed on the playing field behind the village hall so that the Air 
Ambulance can land. (You may wish to exclude suggestions which are obviously too 
costly, but a comment should be made to that effect somewhere). 

D. That the bank at St Julitta is dug out for the parking of more vehicles 

E. That the hedge/fence of the Playing Field play area be extended at the northeast 
corner. 

F. That a 20 mph School Zone is made. 

G. That the curb at before the bridge between the village and bridges be highlighted in 
some way.  
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H. That a skate park should be built in the playing field to get the older children off the 
streets. 

I. That traffic calming be installed at Bodwen. 

J. That Bodwen have street lights installed.  

K. That Bodwen have village signs, perhaps saying ‘Drive Carefully Through Our 
Village’.  

L. That the speed in Bodwen from Lockengate to the factory be reduced from 40 mph 
to 30 mph.  

M. That a green space next to Rosevale Gardens be made into a community area for 
the residents (but that land may be privately owned). 

N. That the car parks for Luxulyan Valley should be tidied up, the signage renewed and 
dog bins be installed with rubbish collection service.  

O. The flood plain below Bridges following along from Rosevale gardens and adjacent 
to the river would make an ideal place for a community wildlife reserve. The river 
could be diverted into a series of ponds and wetlands accessed by board walks and 
the water finally returned to the river further down by the weir. 

P. A protected community Green Space, somewhere to walk to, for children to play, a 
focal point etc. but in keeping with the rural area. I don’t know if there is any common 
land available or if a local landowner would be willing to donate the land as a legacy. 

Q. Playing Field. To encourage exercise amongst all generations consider installing 
some outdoor fitness equipment around the outside of the lower part of the field. 
Grants are probably available to help with this 

R. It is long overdue that we have village signs announcing that you have arrived in 
Luxulyan. I believe we have one at the moment out the 3 roads most used to go in 
and out of the village 

S. One concern raised in the NHP questionnaire was the danger of often having to walk 
in the middle of the road due to vehicles parked, between the school or St Sulien 
entrance and the shop/church area of Churchtown. If the wall at the front of the 
Institute is removed together with another 3 feet of the foreground a proper 
pavement could be installed 

T. Replace the Bus shelter with a more natural looking wooden one. 
 

I think the Bodwen Solar Park Fund should be spent on:   

You can of course suggest other projects besides the ones listed. Please list by importance.   
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I think the Bodwen Solar Park Fund should NOT be spent on: 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I think the Parish Council should work toward this, but not use Bodwen Solar Park Funds: 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Other comments the Parish Council should take into consideration: 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This form is available for download on the Parish Council website: www.luxulyanpc.co.uk  


